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Bachmann, Christy

From: URBAN ASSETS LLC
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2020 1:59 PM
To: btrades@sbcglobal.net; jaclyn.lawton@charter.net; jclausius@charter.net; Furman, 

Keith; mikhailkcullen@gmail.com; valese_adams@yahoo.com
Cc: Evers, Tag; ms@movin-out.org; Brandon Rule (BRule@ruleenterprisesllc.com); Marcus 

Pearson; Petykowski, Christopher; Bachmann, Christy
Subject: Cedar Street ROW  - Maintain On-Street Parking for Grocery Store

Importance: High

 

Dear Commission Members – 
 
I noticed the email pasted below is not yet on Legistar and wanted to make sure you were aware of the Truman Olson 
Development Team’s opposition to the separated bike lane recommended by the Transportation Commission. 
 
Regards,   
 
Melissa Huggins on behalf of Rule Enterprises and Movin’ Out.   
 

 
 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
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Melissa Huggins, AICP 
Principal 
Urban Assets 
807 East Johnson Street 
Madison, Wisconsin 53703 
P: 608.819.6566 
C: 608.345.0996 
www.urbanassetsconsulting.com 
 
 


